Department of Transport and Main Roads

MEDIA STATEMENT

01 March 2024

Start of Works: Tamborine—-Oxenford Road and Michigan Drive intersection upgrade

o Works will soon start on Tamborine—Oxenford Road and Michigan Drive intersection
upgrade

o Signalisation of the intersection will improve safety for all road users

e Project is expected to be completed in late 2024

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) will commence work on the
Tamborine—Oxenford Road and Michigan Drive intersection upgrade this month, which will
improve safety for all road users.

Key project works include the installation of intersection traffic signals and pedestrian
crossing signals, pavement surfacing over 600 metres, relocation of street lighting and
dedicated turn lanes into Georgina Street from Tamborine—Oxenford Road.

Work will primarily be undertaken during weekdays with some night and weekend work as
required.

The project is expected to be completed in late 2024 (weather and site conditions
permitting).

For more information, call (07) 5563 6600 (business hours) or emalil
southcoast@tmr.gld.gov.au.

For up-to-date information on traffic conditions, visit the QLDTraffic website at
www.qgldtraffic.qld.gov.au, call 13 19 40 or download the QLDTraffic app.

Quotes attributable to the Transport and Main Roads Regional Director South Coast
Region Andrew Wheeler:

"This project will improve safety for all road users at this busy location.”

“The new intersection signals will allow road users to enter and exit Michigan Drive safely
and in a controlled manner.

"Local road users will also benefit from dedicated turn lanes from Tamborine—Oxenford
Road into Georgina Street.

"We appreciate the patience of residents and road users during these safety works."
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